
 
 Wildwood Water Company, LLC 

1262 West Beach Rd., 
Oak Harbor, Washington, 98277  

 
March 30, 2020 
 
Mark L Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
 
Subject: UW-200277-Wildwood Water Company LLC-Tariff Revision: Customer Notice. 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 

The Directors of Wildwood Water Company LLC have submitted a Customer Notice letter on March 30, 
2020.The letter has been reviewed by John Cupp and deemed acceptable and is attached.  
  

The filing has been posted to the commission’s records management system (CASES). 
  
The Docket Number for this filing is:                      UW-200277 

The Advice Number for this filing is:                        N/A 

The Agenda Date for this filing is:                             April 23, 2020 
  
The filing is scheduled to become effective on:    April 30, 2020 
  
Subject to change, the filing is                                     Individual  
scheduled to appear on the:                                        
  
The filing is currently assigned to:                            Tiffany Van Meter 

 
 

 
      Please call me at 1-360-678-1925 if you have any questions. 
      Or email bobjuno6@gmail.com 
 
     Sincerely, 
   
     Robert Jones PE 
     1258 West Beach Road, Oak Harbor, Washington 98277  
     Governor, Wildwood Water Company, LLC 
     Enclosure: Customer Notice 
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